
Our reading and writing this term will focus around our class text
The Colour Monster Goes To School. We will be working on our

basic letter formation, capital letters, full stops and finger spaces.
We will be continuing with our Little Wandle Reading scheme. 

HOW YOU CAN HELP - Please read at least 3 times a week with
your child. Please read to your child, this can be their library book

or a book of their choice - they do not need to be able to this book
independently.

Our maths lessons this term will be focusing on place
value, shape and calculation. We will be using our
brand new power Maths scheme to complete
challenges and practise our mathematics skill.
HOW CAN YOU HELP - Practise counting, number
bonds and times tables with your child.

Our PE this half term will be gymnastics
and basic skills such as throwing,
catching and travelling.
HOW CAN YOU HELP - let your child
play outside and run and jump and feel
the fresh air!

In our science sessions we will be
learning about the human body,
materials and completing observations
on the seasons.
HOW CAN YOU HELP - talk about living
things with your child and let them ask
questions - as many as they like!

In our art sessions this term we will be
working on creating half and self portraits.
We will be experimenting and playing with

different art media.
HOW CAN YOU HELP - let your child colour,

draw, paint, mark make and get messy!

Our Geography work this term will consist
of looking closely at our school. We will be

learning the differences between human
and physical geography. We will be

comparing our school with a school in
Kenya and recognising the similarities and

differences.
HOW CAN YOU HELP - talk about the

places near our school with your child.
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